
Recommendation from the Electoral Matters Committee Meeting held on 22nd 

November 2024 

 

Local Government Boundary Commission for England Boundary Review for 

Bromsgrove – Warding Pattern Proposals 

 

RECOMMENDED that 

1) Council endorse the Council Warding Pattern submission including any 
amendments made. 

 
2) Council delegates authority to the Chief Executive following consultation 

with Group Leaders to produce and submit the formal submission 
document to the Local Government Boundary Commission for England.  

 

 


